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December 4
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Theme: Journey to Bethlehem

[image: image4.jpg]


Bible: Matthew 1.1-2, 16-25
Message: Joseph of Bethlehem

December 11

Theme: Journey to Bethlehem

Bible: Luke 2:1-7

Message: Mary's Visit to Elizabeth
December 18

Theme: Journey to Bethlehem

Bible: Luke 1.31-44

Message: From Nazareth to Bethlehem
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5:00--Zion
7:00--Calvary 

This Will Be a Sign to You…
December 25

Pray at Home

Emergency Pastoral Care

920-421-1968

*Pastor Michael's e-mail!
michaelbmorris100@gmail.com
CHURCH CLOSING INFORMATION

It is getting to be that time of year again.  And just as a reminder if the church is closed due to inclement weather the closing will run on WBAY channel 2 and on WDOR 93.9 FM radio station.
E-mail Updates*

Please notify the office of any e-mail changes and birthdays.  
If you know of e-mail updates of members and friends, 

please feel free to send along this newsletter.
Thanks so much!

SPECIAL ACKNOWLEGMENT

We would like to recognize Joan Vahey on her 25th Anniversary as the Organist / Choir Director at Calvary.  We would like to thank her for her time and talent. You are very appreciated.  A banner has been purchased to commemorate this occasion.  Thank you, Joan! 
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DECEMBER MISSION OF THE MONTH:

DOOR COUNTY VETERANS

The Mission of the Month for December will benefit the Door County Veterans Service Council, a local non-profit 501(c) that shares information with nine other veterans’ organizations in the county and assists veterans in need by providing help with food, rent, utilities, gas cards and transportation to medical and other appointments.
Contributions, marked Mission of the Month, can be sent to Calvary UMC, Box 168, Egg Harbor, WI 54209, or Zion UMC, Box 344, Fish Creek, WI 54212, or designated as Mission of the Month in the Sunday offering. Thank you for your generous response to this local mission effort.

CALENDAR ITEMS
If you have some news or a date you would like to pass along, email the office the information and I will get it out in either an upcoming newsletter or in an email whichever time allows. Deadline for January’s newsletter is Thursday December 22nd. 
A Note from Myrtle






The sudden return of winter came in with a wondrous announcement displayed everywhere with an indescribable coating of pristine white, a wrap like a fur coat preparing for the days ahead.  The damage caused, however, was also widespread.  Was this a wake-up notice or the frosting before the Cake?

Hopefully, you were able to resume your Thanksgiving traditions this year and recalled the numerous blessings that were experienced.  We often don't realize how many we have until we take the time to think about it.

We have now entered the Christian season of Advent when we look forward and prepare for the coming of the Christ Child.  This, too, is a time for thanksgiving, when God entered into the affairs of mankind by showing the Way to return to Him.  Take time to explore the significance of this part of God's plan for His children.  Teach it to your children and grandchildren.  May it stand out above the extras added by the changing culture.

When Jesus entered into the struggling world those many years ago, He changed the world. The world, again, needs changing, as Christ has been getting phased out of society, our culture.  He must be welcomed back as Savior and Lord.  God's ultimate plan for mankind has not changed.  Rejection of this plan has returned us to a world in crisis.  May we find a place once more in our lives to honor and glorify the Prince of Peace, this Christmas season.    

Wishing you all a thoughtful and happy Christmas with family and friends.     

“When the fullness of time had come, God sent forth His Son .” ...Galatians 4:4  NKJV

“The Word became flesh and dwelt among us, and we beheld His glory.” ...John 1:14  NKJV

Myrtle Clark  11/23/22

COST FREE MISSION OPPORTUNITIES
There are several ways in which you can help support missions that don’t cost you anything.  
Econo Foods grocery receipts can be turned in at the church. We get cash back for all of your purchases. Year to date we have collected proceeds of $68.99. Thank you to Marty Bagley and Susan Cattle for adding the receipts and turning them in.
CURRENT EVENTS @ CALVARY 
Current Events is on Tuesdays at 9 am, at Calvary hosted by Joan Vahey.  The                                   meeting is held in the library. 
MINISTRY OF PRAYER
Sue Lewis is the coordinator for out prayer chain. If you are not currently a link in the prayer chain and you would like to join, please contact Sue with your email address. Sue can be reached at FSLSAL2@charter.net.
Please email Sue with your prayer request with the exact wording that you want to be forwarded. Include the information that you want shared and it will be sent out to the members of the Prayer Chain.  Thanks again to Sue. Again, her email address is FSLSAL2@charter.net
SPECIAL THANKS
A special thank you to all who contributed to the Mission of the Month for November for Help of Door County. Thank you cards were received from, Feed my Starving Children, and a parent from the Northern Door Children’s Center and one for UMW from the Bellin School of Nursing. 
ON GOING NEED FOR KNITTERS AND CROCHETERS
We still need additional volunteers to fulfill our mission. Since January 2005 the Prayer Shawl Ministry has made and donated over 700 prayer shawls, lap robes and prayer squares. We are in need of people to help us restock. We are running low at both parishes. We need both the prayer shawls and prayer squares. We can supply the instructions and the yarn; we just need your time and your talent. Please contact: Calvary: Karen Sandstrom: 920-839-2390, Zion: Judie Gauger: 920-495-1781

contribution Report
Dear Members and Friends,
We will continue to publish a brief financial report.  You will notice what our year-to-date offerings have been compared to our expenses.  After looking at the report, if you have any questions, please ask me. 
In Christ, Michael B. Morris, Pastor




DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS

  3.
Erik Desotelle
  7.
Bill Bertschinger
  9.
Apollo Lewis
12.
Coggin Heeringa
14.
Carol Taylor
17.
Georgeen Taylor
20.
Jessica Kiehnau

Kayley Joy Hansen

Staci Noelle Reinhard
21.
Carla Johnson
22.
Michaela Desotelle
23.
Bob Lang
31.
Dennis Dietrich
December 2022
Mission of the Month: Door County Veterans
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calvaryandzionumc.org�to visit the website


Like Zion on Facebook





Year to date through October 31, 2022


Calvary  


Income:	$ 95,728*


Expenses:	$ 85.019*


Net Income:	$ 10,709





Zion  


Income: 	$ 47,655


Expense:	$ 37,774*


Net Income:	$   9881  


*Includes Shared Expenses 


		





In Our Thoughts & Prayers�      �     All suffering with illness     �     All recuperating from surgery�     All awaiting test results�     All lingering in the grief of loss�     All struggling to make ends meet�     All striving to bring healing in their families    �     All serving in the military and overseas





Members & Friends in Assisted Living





Mary Ann Masson


Alexian Village, Milwaukee





Barbara Brandtjen


Carrington Assisted Living, Green Bay


















































